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Salisbury University 
Consortium Coordinating Committee meeting 

March 6, 2023, 1 p.m. 
President’s Conference Room 

 
Minutes 

 
Present: Joe Benyish, Chair (Chair, Staff Senate); Jennifer Martin (President, Faculty Senate); Tim 
Robinson (President, Adjunct Faculty Caucus); Nick Plummer (President, Graduate Student 
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Report from Graduate Student Council – Nick Plummer 
�x They are working on recruitment. It’s difficult to recruit grads when some of them do not 

find out until summer that they have been accepted into their program, which is after the 
GSC elections. He will be talking with Provost Karen Olmstead about this issue. 

�x They are working on rewording position descriptions to be more accurate. 
 
Updates from President’s Office – Eli Modlin 

�x Searches 
o The Provost candidates will be on campus the end of March or early April. 
o Dr. Wormack will be retiring at the end of the semester, so the University will be 

launching the search soon for a new Vice President of Administration and Finance 
(VPAF). Representatives from all shared governance groups will be on the search 
committee. 

o The search for the Vice President of Diversity, Equity and Inclusion will be delayed until 
after the VPAF search. 

�x Technology Updates 
o The University is working with CampusPress, a third-party company, to provide 

employees with the ability to send to all. A landing page will be created on the SU 
website to utilize this new technology. Guidelines are being created for everyone who 
will have the ability to send to all, and this new technology should be ready to launch in 
the summer. Shared Governance groups will maintain their ability to send emails to 
everyone. Also, everyone can still send emails through Publications via PinPoint, so that 
emails are accessible and sending is moderated. 


